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Dear Parents,  
 

It’s that Time of the Year  
“Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care Annual Facebook Challenge” The contest will begin on 
Monday, February 11th and end on Friday, February 15th.  Please go to Bobbie Noonan’s 
Child Care Facebook page and check us out. Please (Like) Fort Myers and share with 
your friends and families (ask them to LIKE IT and share too) we had so much fun 
making our recyclable snowmen (Mom, Dad and Little Ones) It is a contest and we can 
win a special prize for our school, and bragging rights! The school with the most votes 
wins.  Thank you for your help and participation. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
 
Please remember you must re-register every year. The summer activity fee is $30.00. 
The half off fee for the 2019-2020 school year will soon expire. Please send in your 
completed paperwork and check or you can go online and pay through Tuition Express. 
To register for fall the fee is $42.50 per child or $65.00 per family. If you are planning 
on enrolling your child in our Vpk program please let us know as soon as possible we 
have only a few spots available. If you are not attending our Summer Camp program 
your last day will be June 7th  The first day of school for the 2019-2020 school year will 
be August 19th, Open House will be August 14th and August 15th. 
 
 

Tuition  
 
Please remember tuition is due on the first day of attendance for the week or the month. 
Your account will receive a late fee of $10.00 if tuition payment has not been received.  
Please stop by the office if you need to make a special arrangement. Tuition Express has 
been a huge hit! If you haven’t signed yet and you are interested please let me know.  
 



 

Special Dates 
 
Valentines Day Party……………..Thursday, February 14th, please remember our all 
natural food policy. If you do not normally attend on Thursday, please feel free to join us 
from 9:00 to 12:00 for the party, all cards can be addressed to “My classmate” or “My 
friend”   
 
Presidents Day……………………….February 18th and February 19th Vpk is not in session, 
Daycare only. 
 
Parent-Teacher conferences will be held in February. Please see your homeroom teacher 
to sign up for your conference time and date. 
 
Read Across America…………….February 25th to March 1st, we would love to have 
volunteers come in and read to the children!  Bring in your favorite children’s book, we 
love to have visitors. Please call, email or stop by the office so we can set up a time. 
 
Dr. Seuss’ Birthday ……………….March 2nd. 
   
 
Spring Break………………………..Daycare Only, No Vpk March 15th through March 22nd.    
 
A special thank you to all of our parents who came in and discussed their careers with 
us, Mrs. Webber, (Jamison’s mom) Ms. Midolo (Logan’s mom) Mrs. Brown (Easton’s 
mom) Mrs. Bubley (Harper’s  mom)  Mrs. Taylor (Olivia’s mom) Mr. Shuman (Easton’s 
dad) and Mr. Demont (Owen’s dad) who also donated some beautiful plants for our 
garden. We and the children so appreciate your time! 
 

 
                                                         
 
    As always we thank you for your support, 
 
                                                                         Mrs. Diane   


